
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 1/31/2013 12:23:09 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Confirming 

Yes. Were on. Would love to see Meredith as well. What is the address again? 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 11:03 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. 
Subject: confirming 

Tonight at, what 5:30? Town Hall or some other place of your choosing. 

And Meredith is insanely jealous that I might be seeing you. You know how she gets . . . 

So she might come along. 
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